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Sent: 30 October 2020 13:39

To:

Cc

Subject: RE: INVITATION: 20/11/2020, Virtual: Annual Meeting of the Heads of JHA Agencies —

Digitalisation

ool

Thank you very much for your e-mail.
All necessary information will be provided closer to date and a possibility for a test call will be offered.
May | assume that Mr O’Flaherty will be ‘accompanied’ by Ms-

Thank you very much for your reply,

Personal Assistant to the President

EUROJUST
PO Box
2500 BD The Hague
The Netherlands

www.eurojust.europa.eu

This message is confidential and may be legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please
telephone or e-mail the sender and delete this message and any attachment from your system. You must not copy or disclose the contents of
this message or any attachment to any other person.

From:
Sent: 30 October 2020 13:36

Subject: RE: INVITATION: 20/11/2020, Virtual: Annual Meeting of the Heads of JHA Agencies — Digitalisation

Dear Ms -

I am writing to you on behalf of Director, Michael O’Flaherty:




Mr O’Flaherty would like to thank you for your invitation sent on 26/10/2020, where you kindly invited him
to participate in this online event. The Director highly appreciates your kind invitation and has the pleasure
to confirm his attendance to the meeting.

I would highly appreciate it if you could possibly send us some weeks before the event is taking place (if any
other changes):

an up-to-date (preliminary) programme;
a latest list of participants;

other practical arrangements (for instance, a direct contact details of a person in charge of this event in case
of some last minute organisational questions).

for virtual events: (WebEx, Skype for Business, etc.) access hyperlinks for a speaker and guest(s) to listen-in

if possible; a direct link where a live streaming will be accessible; and a full direct/mobile number of relevant
IT helpdesk;

For further follow up, I kindly invite your secretariat to liaise directly with our Colleague, Ms -

I remain at your disposal should you require any further details.

Yours sincerely,
!ersonal !ssmiant !o FRA Director, Michael O'FLAHERTY

Tel.:
From:

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 6:24 PM

Subject: INVITATION: 20/11/2020, Virtual: Annual Meeting of the Heads of JHA Agencies — Digitalisation
Dear Madam/Sir,

Please find attached a letter from Mr Ladislav Hamran, President of Eurojust.

May | please ask you to bring the letter to its recipient’s attention?

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Best regards,

Personal Assistant to the President

EUROJUST
PO Box
2500 BD The Hague
The Netherlands

www.eurojust.europa.eu

This message is confidential and may be legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please
telephone or e-mail the sender and delete this message and any attachment from your system. You must not copy or disclose the contents of
this message or any attachment to any other person.
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Be environmentally friendly: PLEASE do not print this e-mail unless necessary.

This message may contain personal data and other confidential data that are entrusted to the recipients specified in the header of
THIS message. The recipient

MUST not process the message in ways that contradict European legislation on the protection of personal data or jeopardise the
confidentiality of the message content.

This communication does not constitute any commitment on behalf of FRA.





